Peel Park Primary School and Nursery Peel Park Drive, Bradford, BD2 4PR Tel: 01274 639377 Fax: 01274 648412 Email: office@peelpark.bradford.sch.uk Headteacher: Mrs Andrea Grist

www.peelpark.eschools.co.uk

10th January, 2024

Year 5 Visit to Eccleshill Library



Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s),

As part of our focus on reading, we will be taking each Year Five class to visit Eccleshill Library.

Children will have the opportunity to explore the library with a member of the library staff, learn how to get a FREE library card and explore the books and activities on offer.

Your child will need to wear sensible, flat shoes and a waterproof coat as we shall be walking to and from the library.

We will be leaving school at 1.15pm and will return to school at approximately 3.05pm, just before home time. Classes will go on different days:

Larch - 19th January Cedar - 2nd February Dragon - 9th February

There is NO CHARGE for this the trip. But we do need you to sign the slip below, giving permission for your child to attend by **Wednesday 17th January, 2024**.

Yours sincerely, Mrs Pollard On behalf of the Year 5 Teachers

Year 5 Visit to Eccleshill Library

I give permission for my child to go on the above trip.

Child's Name _____ Class _____

Signed Parent/Carer_____









